Whisperwood Lodge & Cottages September 2013 News



Doug, Candee and all the Whisperwood staff thank our May, June, July and August guests for another enjoyable summer season at Whisperwood and as we head into the beautiful month of September, we remind you a short "Whisperwood" stay at off season rates is a tremendous value. If

you are interested in renting one of our cabins without the meal plan, please call for this very special rate.

We would love to have you comment on our Forum about your Whisperwood stay and experiences for other guests to read and reply - please click on this link: Whisperwood Forum

We had 4 Bass Fishing Tournaments at Whisperwood this year and you can check out these results & photos at: <u>Bass Tournaments</u>

We appreciate your business and are very fortunate to have so many wonderful guests and friends visit us from May through September and as we conclude our 14^{th} season and look forward to the 15^{th} year next May, we wish you and your family a healthy and prosperous year.

Sincerely

Doug & Candee McCafferty info@Whisperwoodlodge.com (207) 465-3983